
Notification of Petroleum Pipeline Licence Application 
Under section 441 of the 

Petroleum and Gas (Production and Safety) Act 2004 (QLD) 
QPM Energy Pty Ltd 

Carbon Abatement Project – Northern Hub Project 
 
Notice is hereby given that on 10 November 2022 QPM Energy Pty Ltd (A.C.N 655 938 051)  
being a wholly owned subsidiary of Queensland Pacific Metals Limited (A.C.N. 125 368 658)  
made application for petroleum area pipeline license PPL2073. 
 
The pipeline will facilitate the transfer of high pressure coal mine waste gas from a gas compression 
facility to the existing NQ Gas Pipeline.  
  
The proposed pipeline licence area is located 43km North-West of Moranbah in the Isaac  
Regional Council in the State of Queensland. 
 
The area proposed for the licence is: 
 
That part of the State of Queensland within the boundaries of the blocks and sub-blocks as defined  
and shown on the Block Identification Map (BIM) – Series B and as set out below 
 

BIM Block A B C D E F G H J K L M N O P Q R S T U V W X Y Z 

Clermont 1416            M N O P  R    V W    

Clermont 1487   C D E                     

Clermont 1488 A                          

Total 
11 
s/bs 

                         

 
Further details about the application can be obtained by contacting: 
Stewart Peters Gas DFS Manager QPM Energy Pty Ltd  
Level 17/307 Queen Street Brisbane QLD 4000 
Tel:  0403 154 080 
 email: speters@qpmetals.com.au 
 
Further information regarding the project can be located on  the QPM Energy Website: 

https://qpmetals.com.au/tech-project/project-approvals/ 
 
Submissions regarding this application may be lodged with: 
The Petroleum Registrar  
Department of Resources  
P O Box 15216 City East QLD 4002.  
Submissions will be received up to 30 business days from the date of this notice. 
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